
Storm update 26.02.2020

Dear Customer,

as already reported the entrance/exit EMX should be re-opened yesterday around 16:00 hrs. Yesterday evening at 
18:22 hrs we received the information that the route is only available as single-track and a maximum of 4 trains per 
hours are allowed to run.

At 23:54 hrs we´ve received the info that the rail track was closed again due to sand. We could run one train our of 
Rotterdam, but the second train is still blocked due to the closure.

Due to the current closure, the train of tonight from Neuss will not load cargo to EMX. The next departure ex Neuss to 
EMX is under reservation Thursday evening. In direction Neuss the loading part ex EMX on Thursday for departure 
Friday ex Rotterdam will not take place. The next departure ex EMX to Neuss is expected to be un Sunday under 
reserve.

We will do everything possible to minimize the effects on your cargo due to the "force majeure" and thank you in 
advance for your understanding.

If you have any questions regarding specific containers/bookings, please do not hesitate to contact our customer 
service directly.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused by the weather conditions.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 26.02.2020


